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GISTRO INC.

A FLORIDA CORPORATION

June 27, 2002
Timothy Devlin, Director
Florida Public Service Commission

Dear Sir
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[ have been advised by Miss Patti Daniel to mail my application fora wastwater

certificate to your address.

I hope the F.B.S.C and its staff will give this matter its best consideration and help for

which I thank now.

o

J.fritz Holzber

Filing fee included
check number 465
$ 750.00
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